Your Name]
[Your Address]
[City, State, ZIP Code]
[Email Address]
[Phone Number]

[Date]

The Honorable [Senator/Representative] [Politician's Last Name]
[Office Address]
[City, State, ZIP Code]

Dear [Senator/Representative] [Politician's Last Name],

I am writing to express my concerns regarding legislation that seeks to make gender affirming care available for children under the age of 18 who refer to themselves as transgender or gender diverse. As a constituent who values the well-being and safety of all youth, I have reservations about providing certain medical interventions to minors that may have long-term consequences.

While I understand the importance of supporting transgender individuals and ensuring they have access to appropriate healthcare, I believe that decisions regarding gender affirming care for minors should be approached with caution and consideration of the potential risks involved. Providing hormone therapy and gender confirmation surgeries to children and adolescents raises ethical and medical questions that require careful deliberation.

I am aware of discussions and potential legislation related to the availability of gender affirming care for minors in our state. As your constituent, I am interested in understanding your stance on this issue and how you plan to approach legislation that impacts the provision of gender affirming care for children under the age of 18.

I would appreciate it if you could provide me with information on your position regarding legislation concerning gender affirming care for minors. Specifically, I would like to know:

1. Do you have reservations about legislation that seeks to make gender affirming care, including hormone therapy and gender confirmation surgeries, available for minors under the age of 18?
2. What steps do you plan to take to ensure that any legislation regarding gender affirming care for minors takes into account the potential risks and long-term consequences of such interventions?
3. How do you plan to address concerns from constituents who may have hesitations about providing gender affirming care to children and adolescents?

I am aware that some medical organizations are referring to the “gender affirming” procedures as “evidence based.” This is misleading because it primarily refers to psychological impact and not the physical impact of what many consider radical treatment – one that can be administered without proper screening and parental involvement.  
I believe that it is crucial for lawmakers to carefully consider the implications of legislation that impacts the healthcare of minors, especially in cases where medical interventions may have lasting effects. Your perspective on this issue is important to me as a constituent, and I urge you to approach this matter thoughtfully and with the best interests of all youth in mind.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to hearing from you regarding your stance on legislation related to gender affirming care for minors.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]
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